Brass City Charter School 
Board of Directors Meeting        
[bookmark: _GoBack]March 18, 2020 @ 5:30pm  

We will have a telephonic meeting only. 
We will suspend with the usual discussion items like approving minutes and financials and will put off these items to the next meeting on April 8, 2020 which is a week earlier than usual because school is scheduled to be closed beginning Friday, April 10 through Friday, April 17 for spring holiday.
Dr Barbara will lead the discussion which will be focused on issues involving the coronavirus, school closure which commenced on Friday March 13 in response to the closure of Waterbury Public Schools, and the public health exigencies. The leadership team will also discuss how we are implementing a Distance Learning program for our students, the implications for our students, families and staff and compliance with state rules and regulations.




